

Independent Financial Brokers

306-30 Eglinton Avenue West

Mississauga ON L5R 3E7

June 11, 2008

Simon Reilly Leading Advisor 300-1055 W. Hastings St. Vancouver, British Columbia V6E 2E9

Dear Simon,

IFB would like to take this opportunity to thank you for participating at the Toronto Spring Summit on May 27 & 28 at the Toronto Congress Centre. We are proud to say that it was our most successful event yet, with a record high attendance! Furthermore, the response from Delegates was overwhelmingly positive.

Throughout the Summit, we asked Delegates to provide us with feedback on the event. As part of their evaluations, they were asked to rate the sessions they attended in terms of both Content and Presentation.

As usual, we want to share with you the positive feedback that we received. It is important to note that not all Delegates responded. For your particular sessions, a total of 134 out of 597 Delegates completed our survey. Below is a breakdown of the results for each of your presentations:

How to Thrive in a Recession:

Content: 80 %

Presentation: 81%

Removing Your Roadblocks to Your Success

Content: 90%

Presentation: 91%

In addition to providing feedback on the presentations, we also asked Delegates for general feedback on the event itself. Of those who responded, over 75% rated the IFB Spring Summit as 'somewhat' or 'significantly' better than similar events they had attended in the past. Similarly, over 90% of respondents said that they were planning on attending future IFB Summits.

Presently, preparations are well underway for our 20th Anniversary Toronto Fall Summit, set to take place on November 4 & 5. We are glad to see that Leading Advisor has decided to participate and we look forward to seeing you there.

If you have any questions, I'd be pleased to discuss them with you. I can be reached personally at 905-279-2727.

Sincerely,

John Whaley

Executive Director